
2025 MSEA Brawlhalla Season at École George-McDowell 

Congratulations to the four teams that represented École George-McDowell in the Manitoba School 
Esports Association Brawlhalla season. This was École George-McDowell’s second season participating 
in the league, and once again, the Jaguars were well represented!!! 

Our teams were comprised of grade 6, 7 and 8 students, who worked together to 
improve their Brawlhalla skills individually, as well as their team skills. Brawlhalla 
and Esports, in general, provides students with an opportunity to develop their 
collaboration and team skills, as well as problem solving and dealing with 
adversity. 

All four teams had very successful seasons! Each team finished in the top 4 of 
their divisions which granted them an automatic qualification to the provincial 
championships. 

EGM Maroon made it out of the round robin in the provincials, but unfortunately, they came up short in 
the quarterfinals, which placed them in the top 8 in the province! Bien joué les 
gars!! They placed 2nd in the season, in the Thursday A division.  

EGM White played very well in the round robin at provincials, however they did not 
make it out of the round robin. A top 16 finish in the province is an amazing 
accomplishment! They finished in 3rd place in their season, in the Thursday A 
division.  

EGM Black made it out of the round robin in the provincials. Unfortunately, they 
came up short in the quarterfinals, which placed them in the top 8 in the province. 
They finished in 2nd place, in their season, in the Thursday AA division. 
Félicitations!!  

EGM Gold finished 2nd in the Thursday AAA division at the end of the regular season. They continued to 
fight hard at provincials; however, they ran into some very tough competition. EGM Gold won their 
quarterfinal match, but they lost to the eventual provincial champion in the semi-finals! Excellent travail!! 

I want to thank our students, who participated and represented our school magnificently! I would also 
like to thank their parents for their support throughout the season!! Last but not least, a big thank you to 
Mme Cadez and M Nault for their help throughout the season!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


